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Dear Senators Collins and King,

As business men and women in Maine, we are calling on you to support federal action
that addresses the threat of climate change. We urge you to support the Environmental
Protection Agency’s proposal to cut climate pollution from power plants under the
Clean Air Act.

Climate change poses a serious threat to Maine’s economy, environment, and quality
of life. Warmer and more acidic oceans endanger lobsters and other marine fisheries,
jeopardizing the culture and economy of Maine’s coastal communities. This includes the
many Maine businesses supported by tourism that are associated with lobsters and the
working waterfront. A rising sea level and more extreme weather further imperil
coastal properties, roads and infrastructure, and wildlife habitat. Climate change is also
likely to increase smog and worsen public health, and hurt our economy through
impacts to winter recreation, forest products and other sectors.

Maine has everything to gain and little to lose through national power plant pollution
standards. We breathe air that blows from upwind states that burn large amounts of
dirty coal. Maine and the Northeast have already taken concrete steps to reduce power
plant pollution, including through the Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative (RGGI). The
EPA’s rules will help ensure that power plants across the country follow our lead.

We believe that limiting carbon pollution from power plants will spur innovation and
investment in clean energy, strengthening Maine’s economy and curbing the climate
instability that could have devastating impacts on Maine’s small businesses and
economy.

The President has directed the EPA to propose carbon pollution standards for new and
existing power plants. Your leadership could help determine whether those efforts
succeed or fail.

We urge you to do all you can to ensure that the United States acts effectively to
address the growing threat of climate change. Now is the time for leadership. Maine
people are counting on you to help.


http://www.nrcm.org/business_energy_letter.asp

Atlantic Leadership Center
Linda Cross Godfrey, President
Eastport

Baldwin Apple Ladders
Peter Balwdin, Owner
Brooks

Belfast Bicycles
Michael McDonald, Owner
Belfast

Bill Sweet, Chimney Sweep
William Sweet, President
Scarborough

Book Marc’s Bookstore
Marc Berlin, Owner
Bangor

Caldbeck Gallery
Cynthia Hyde & Jim Kinnealey, Owners
Rockland

CBX Energy Engineering
Chris Bryan, Principal
Waterville

CIMPAC, Inc.
Len Clarke, President
Port Clyde

Cole Haan
Ashley Davis, Sustainable Business Analyst
Scarborough

Complete Home Evaluation Services
DeWitt Kimball, Owner
Brunswick

East Brown Cow Management, Inc.
Tim Soley, President

Portland

Easterly Wine LLC

Tammy Soley Lacher, Co-Owner
Belfast

Energy Circle
Peter Troast, CEO
Yarmouth

Entertainment Resources, Inc.
Chuck Kruger, President
Thomaston

First Wind
Kurt Adams, Executive VP & Chief Development
Office

Frances Buerkens, Inc.
Frances Buerkens, Founder
Portland

Gendron Construction Services, Inc.
George Gendron, Owner
York

Green Pod
Paul Desjardins, Owner
Harpswell

Guilmet Custom Builders
Eric Guilmet, Owner
Mount Vernon

Gulf of Maine Custom Homes, Inc.
David Semon, Owner
Freeport

Harvest Fuels
George Haselton, Owner
Rockport

Horizon Residential Energy
Diane Milliken, Owner
South Portland

Independence Wind, LLC
Rob Gardiner, President
Georgetown

Joy in Wood Furnituremakers
Richard Csenge, Owner
Topsham



Kasprzak Homes
Sarah Lachance, Vice President
North Waterboro

Kepware Technologies
Corson Ellis, Chairman & Founder
Portland

Lamey Wellehan
Jim Wellehan, President
Auburn

Lee Auto Malls
Adam Lee, President
Topsham

Maine Art Gallery & Sculpture
John Spain, President
Kennebunkport

Maine Coast Sea Vegetables, Inc.
Shep Erhart, President
Franklin

Maine Path & Paddle Guides

David Butler, Owner & Maine Mater Recreational
Guide

Windham

Masterman Family Farm

Andrea Masterman Nurse, Owner & Blueberry
Farmer

Avon

Mattson Development
Kevin Mattson, President
Portland

Mitchell Ledge Farm
Andy LeMaistre, Owner
Freeport

Natural Choices, LLC
Marina Schauffler, Principal
Camden

Northeast Flavor Magazine
Spencer Smith, Publisher
Kittery

Paige K. Brown, LLC
Paige Brown, CEO
Belfast

Peg’s Pals & Pets
Peg Dilley, Owner
Casco

Penobscot Home Performance
Matt Damon, Co-Owner
Brewer

Phoenix Farm
Nancy Chandler, Owner
Phippsburg

Plante Environmental, LLC
Jake Plante, CEO
Brunswick

Portland Financial Planning Group, LLC

Thomas Rogers, Principal
Portland

Quarry House Antiques
Charlotte Hollenberg, Owner
Union

Quoddy Loop
Robert Godfrey, Owner
Eastport

Reed & Reed, Inc.
Jackson Parker, President
Woolwich

Restoration Resources
Les Fossel, Owner
Alna

ReVision Energy, LLC
Bill Behrens, Managing Partner
Liberty



Robert J. Garber, PhD
Psychologist
Bridgton

Rockport Mechanical
George Haselton, Owner
Rockport

Rykerson Architecture
Deane Rykerson, Chief Architect
Kittery Point

Scythe Supply
Carol Bryan, Owner
Perry

She Doesn’t Like Guthries
Heather Letourneau, Owner
Lewiston

Stahnke + Kitagawa Architects
Bruce Stahnke, Co-founder & Architect
Harborside

Studios of Harry W. Smith
Marsha Smith, Co-Owner
Camden

The ARC
Tristan Jackson, Founder
Vinalhaven

The Bankery LLC
Matthew DuBois, Owner
Skowhegan

The Paper History Company
Jim & Shiela Glavine, Owners
Bar Harbor

The Salt Exchange Restaurant
Charlie Bryon, Owner & Manager
Portland

Tile, Transport, Renew / Sprucesknob Co.
Dwight Swisher, Sole Proprietor
Boothbay

Whimsy
Kendra Haskell-Sweet, Owner
Scarborough

Wright-Ryan Construction, Inc.
John Ryan, President
Portland



	2013MEbusinessesclimateaction
	bizclimateactionsignons2013.pdf

